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No arrests, no suspect, and no definite cause of death... 

Still plenty of unanswered questions in the murders of a Barre Mills couple, Dennis and Merna
Koula. La Crosse County Sheriff Steve Helgeson says they're still trying to figure out when the
murders occurred. 

The Koulas' son discovered the bodies of his parents early Monday morning. About a dozen
investigators are still searching the couple's home near the Fox Hollow golf course. Autopsy
results might be available late this week.
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